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Newsletter 2025

Dear Parents/Carers
I very much hope that all families had a relaxing September weekend.

'Welcome to our Classroom’

Thank you to the parents/carers who attended our "Welcome to Our Classroom’ events w/b 22
September 2025. Our event for learners within our supported classes will take place on Friday 10™
October. A short feedback questionnaire will be uploaded to Parentsportal within the next few days
and we would encourage you to complete this. Thank you for your suppert. Your feedback is
important.

Autumn Weather
As the season changes and the colder weather arrives, please ensure your child has
appropriate outdoor clothing, clearly marked with their name. We always try to allow
# the children outdoor breaks when pessible.

Harvest Assembly
QOur Harvest Assembly is being held on Monday 6 October at 1:30pm. Parent/Carers are
welcome to attend. Please remember to send your donations to the school this week.

Evaluation of Learning

During the w/b 29 September and 6 October staff will be assessing pupils’ progress in literacy,
numeracy and Health and Well-being. The data from these assessments will be used by staff to
identify next steps in learning

Parent Consultations

We look forward to welcoming you to our Parent/Carer Consultations which will be held
on Thursday 6 November from 3.30 until 8.00pm. Parents/Carers will have a one to
one (7-minute) appointment with their child's class teacher to discuss their child's
progress with learning as well as their behaviour/attitude in school. Parents/carers
will alse have an epportunity to lock at a variety of their child's classwork so far
this session. Further information on how to book an appointment through
Parentsportal will be issued in due course.




